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April 11, 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

With all of the wonderful things that occur at Ellendale Elementary, we are sometimes reminded of how fragile 

and precious life can be.  The recent tragedy that has affected the Humboldt Junior Hockey Team in 

Saskatchewan can hit us all at so many different levels.  As educators of children, members of the coaching 

community and for those of us who are parents, we would like to join people from across the country in 

mourning with them and keeping them in our thoughts and prayers.  Staff, students and parents are asked to 

join our Ellendale community with a show of love, support and solidarity be wearing your favorite team jersey, 

sports t-shirt or green/yellow clothing this Thursday April 13th, 2018. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ellendale Elementary Staff  
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